Casey Fields <Cfields@masc.sc>

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
11/26/2012 10:53:46 AM

FW: DOR Data Breach

Hey Katherine,
Anything on the question below from our IT directors? Thanks! Casey

From: Casey Fields

Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 2:14 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine (KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov)
Subject: FW: DOR Data Breach

Katherine- do you wish that you didn't know me today? Ha ha! There is another question from one of our IT directors
- see the highlighted portion of the email below. Is there anyone that can answer those questions? Thanks so much!
Casey

From: Bill Taylor

Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 2:10 PM
To: Casey Fields

Subject: DOR Data Breach

Casey,

One of the finance directors who got your information from the Governor's Office about the Department of revenue
data breach said that he had forwarded that note around to all of their department heads. The one question that he
received from their IT director was “whether or not any municipal accounts had an opportunity to be compromised
with the breach?” With so many transactions being handled through direct deposit or wire transfer they just weren't
sure how deep this breach might reach. Does anyone know for sure? Do any of the cities need to be doing anything
differently than before?

Thanks,

Bill
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